From: Greg Cooper

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 8:59 AM
To: Janice Burgess
Cc: Mike Ovende ; Diana Ngobi

Subject: RE: Revised access arrangements - Moto MSA - Brentwood 24/00874 -
NE(M25)RA comments

Hi Janice,

Thank you, | appreciate the task — we are having to cope with it in our spare time
and the applicant keeps dripping more — | see there were another two highway
submissions yesterday.

That makes it very difficult for local residents.

But ..... | can help with that because we have summarised our case in a 10 minute
video ! — it covers the highway issue from minute 3 if you want to skip the Green

Belt bit!

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/roy16eb96cyoet5vibpkd/no-to-moto-
explainer.mp4?rlkey=Ilgyu8c2vda8vhnvufluz5hi1d&st=ne1mlqyi&d|=0

We are using this to explain our case local Councillors and all involved in
determining the application.

Of course, if there is anything we have mis-understood or anything to discuss | am
very happy to do so.

Regards

Greg Cooper
Dudbrook Road

Brentwood









